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Comments: Payette National Forest Supervisor,

I am writing to express my full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the past several

years Midas Gold has shown its commitment to Valley County and the state of Idaho and I encourage you to

permit the proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in its Alternative 2.

The Stibnite Gold Project will generate significant federal, state and local taxes over the life of the project.

Estimate show the company will contribute $86 million in state taxes over two decades. The economic benefits

tied in with the environmental restoration of the site provide a win-win for the citizens who live in the surrounding

communities, the state and the general population.

Thank you for your time, consideration and for giving Idahoans meaningful time to comment on the Stibnite Gold

Project. Alternative two is by far the best option in the DEIS.

Warm regards,

Name: Randy Beltz


